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PCP/Pediatric Provider Questionnaire on Behavioral Health Treatment and Referrals 
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Are you are primary care provider experiencing challenges of assisting members with behavioral 
health disorders?  
 

Neighborhood and Optum, our behavioral healthcare delegate, are provider feedback about the 
identification, treatment, and referral of patients with behavioral health disorders who are being 
identified in the primary care setting.  
 
PCP/Pediatric Provider Survey  
 

• Click on the link here to open the questionnaire related to some of the challenges you might face 
when assisting patients with behavioral health disorders. 

This questionnaire takes approximately 10 minutes to complete. Once you are finished, just click submit.  
Our goal is to better understand how we might support you and your patients.   
 

Thank you for your continued partnership and dedication to providing quality healthcare to our members. 

   

https://forms.office.com/r/m1PMcU2NRX

